Goulburn Valley Water staff are currently repairing a major leak in Boorin Street, Cobram. 

Residents will experience low water pressure whilst repair works are undertaken. GVW requests that residents minimise water use to essential needs until the repair is completed. GVW also requests that, due to the large amount of water lost, residents limit watering of gardens for the next 24 hours to allow our water storages to refill in preparation for tomorrow’s predicted hot weather. 

Repairing this 375mm diameter water main is challenging due to the time of the burst, its close proximity to a high voltage electricity conduit, gas main and gas services, its location under a large concrete driveway and proximity to the levee bank. Due to the large size of the asset, repair materials are required to be delivered from the Shepparton Depot. 

To undertake the repairs, GVW has isolated a number of other mains and it is estimated that three properties are without water. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The issue is expected to be repaired by 1.00pm today. For further information please call the GVW 24h line on 1800 454 500.
